
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

11th June, 2024 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
We would like to invite you to this year's sports day; 
  

• KS2- Friday 28th June (Years 3 - 6) 
 
The children will be competing in teams in the morning to complete a carousel of activities 
where they can earn points for their houses. 
 
From 1.15pm the gates at the front of the school will be open to allow parents to come and 
watch the races on the school field. If the weather is hot, please can children have sun 
cream applied before school.  Children will also need to bring a bottle of water to school on 
that day as they will be taking part in sports activities all day. Children can also wear a cap, if 
again, the weather is hot. 
 
Please can children wear the correct PE kit, Salmestone PE t-shirt, blue or black shorts and 
suitable trainers.  Following the races, children will return to their classes before being 
dismissed at the end of the day. 
 
If it rains on the day an alternative date will be shared with families via text. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr I Millership 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


